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Blackboard Connect Message – January 20, 2020 (5:15 p.m.) 
Re:  OECTA Labour Action, NCDSB Schools Closed 
 
 
This is a reminder notification that all NCDSB schools will be closed tomorrow – Tuesday, 
January 21, 2020 - due to the one-day province wide full withdrawal of services by the 
Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association. 
 
Our schools will re-open to our students on Wednesday, January 22, 2020.  
 
 


